
 

This version of Brentham News has been adapted for the Brentham website.  
Private telephone numbers and addresses and commercial ads have been deleted. 

 

Come and sing with us! 
 
We will be singing carols around the estate on two nights, Friday December 
19th and Monday December 22nd. All are welcome. If you don’t want to sing, 
you can still take part, as you can be usefuly employed collecting the money! 
All proceeds this year will be donated to the Meadow House Hospice. On 
Friday 19th, meet at Vivian Green (opposite the Brentham Club) at 19.30; on 
Monday 22nd meet at 77 Fowlers Walk, also at 19.30. Seasonal refreshments 
will be provided at the end of the evening.  Bring along your children, friends, 
relatives etc and join in the festive spirit!   
 
For details ‘phone Heather. 
 
 

 

New bike for Christmas or your old one needs an airing? 
Come and work off all that turkey and Christmas pudding by 
joining us for a leisurely Boxing Day Cycle. Meet at 
crossroads of Brentham Way/Fowlers Walk at 10.00am. Ring 
Alan if you plan to come – so we know to wait for you! 

 
 

 

We plan to make our next full edition of the Brentham 
Society Newsletter (the 150th!) a celebratory one. What 
changes have you seen in Brentham since the first issue 
in April 1970? Do you have any photos of then and/or now 
we could publish which others may find interesting? Write 
to the Editor news@brentham.com. 

    
Happy Christmas!Happy Christmas!Happy Christmas!Happy Christmas!    
 
And so another year on Brentham draws to a close. We 
wish all residents a Happy Christmas and a healthy, 
peaceful and prosperous New Year. We have many 
events planned for 2004, and look forward to seeing you 
all there.  

 

 


